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15 March 2024 
 
 

RE: Testimonial for Ashley Wee of Vestasia Pte. Ltd.   
 

Thank you for representing Fortis Construction Pte. Ltd. twice (in years 2021 and 2023) for our 

Singapore Real Estate Requirements. 

We appreciate your ability to secure for us our real estate needs and specifically for identifying and 

negotiating all the pertinent points with our landlord. We were able to meet our legal requirements 

and fully protect our interest.  

With full understanding of our requirements and due processes required, you were able to convince 

the many parties involved and made the negotiations smooth within the desired timelines. 

We are grateful for your assistance and will be happy to reach out to you again for any of our future 

real estate requirements.  

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Todd Andersen 

Fortis Construction Pte. Ltd 

 


